I request that live animal exports be permanently banned. It is bad
enough that the sheep and cattle have to endure the long journey by
boat, which causes great suffering to these animals. It is even worse
the cruel treatment they suffer when they arrive at their destination.
There is no way to ensure humane treatment of these animals once they
arrive at their destination. We must stop the torture of Australian
animals and the only way to do this is to permanently ban live animal
exports.



